Laura Dorbeck

From: L

Sent: 28 April 2022 17:39
To: Laura Dorbeck
Subject: 2022/0972/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear

My Name is Joe Timur and | been a trader at camden for the last 14 years and have a new place at The Food Hall.
We were relieved when we were granted an extension of the premises licence as it gave us hope. We seek flexibility
in hours to trade to our locals who work and live directly above and around us. They don't understand why they
can't have access in the early evening as we are very well run, clean, calm and a safe place to spend a few hours
relaxing with food and a drink. Hawley Wharf needs footfall and | would be surprised if the residents of Hawley
Wharf are objecting to this as we would know by now if we were doing things badly. Please grant this extension.

Best Regards

Joe Timur

Sent from myMail for iOS



